Meeting Announcement for Proposed Subdivision on Manns Chapel Road

A Community Input Meeting will be held on Friday, December 15, 2017 at 7:00 pm to discuss a proposed
subdivision located at 2094 Manns Chapel Road. The meeting will be held at Mt. Pleasant United
Methodist Church located at 269 Manns Chapel Road, Pittsboro, NC 27312, and is scheduled to last
approximately 1 hour. The proposed subdivision will consist of 60 lots on 114 acres, with an average lot
size of .80 acres, with lots proposed to be served by county water and private septic systems. A
representative will be available to answer any questions there may be, and all interested parties are
encouraged to attend to offer feedback. A location of the property to be subdivided and detailed
directions to the meeting site are available below. Please contact Amy Diamond at
amyldiamond@gmail.com for more information.

Property Location:

Proposed
Subdivision
Location




Directions to Meeting:

Take 15-501 (South from Chapel Hill or North from Downtown Pittsboro) to Hamlet’s Chapel Road
Go North on Hamlet Chapels Road to Manns Chapel
Make a right onto Manns Chapel Road and the church will be on your left
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